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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 8:17 AM
To: 'Patty and Bill Gundy'; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; 

Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner
Patronis

Cc: richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; negron.joe@flsenate.gov; Records Clerk; 
rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; Laura Aldrich

Subject: RE: Indian River Shores -- Please Grant Our Town's Request for Change in Territorial 
Boundaries

On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your 
email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU, In re: 
Petition by the Town of Indian River Shores for Modification of Territorial Order Based on Changed Legal 
Circumstances Emanating from Article VIII, Section 2(c) of the Florida Constitution. Thank you for providing 
the Commission with your comments. 

Sincerely, 

Office of Chairman Brown 

From: Patty and Bill Gundy [mailto:pgundynh@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 6:52 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; negron.joe@flsenate.gov; Records Clerk; rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; Laura 
Aldrich 
Subject: Indian River Shores -- Please Grant Our Town's Request for Change in Territorial Boundaries 
 
 
To All Public Service Commissioners, 
 
For many years, Vero Beach has subjected customers residing in Indian River Shores to monopoly abuses.   As residents 
of Indian River Shores, we want to be allowed to change our electric service provider to Florida Power and Light once 
our Franchise Agreement with Vero Beach expires in November. 
 
It is our understanding that Article VIII, Section 2 (c) of Florida’s Constitution forbids Vero Beach from unilaterally
exercising unregulated monopoly powers within Indian River Shores’ municipal boundaries after the franchise
agreement expires in November.  We support Indian River Shores Town Council in asking the PSC to view this as a 
“changed legal circumstance” and grant our town's request for a change in territorial boundaries.   
 
We are writing to urge you to  vote in favor of this request. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia and William Gundy 
4571 Pebble Bay South 
Indian River Shores, FL  32963 
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